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Changed traffic conditions on Burley Griffin Way between 

Stockinbingal and Wallendbeen 
 
 
Motorists are advised of changed traffic conditions as the Burley Griffin Way is closed for one 
day between Stockinbingal and Wallendbeen next week.  
 
Work includes bolt tightening and general maintenance on the temporary road-over-rail bridge 
at Wallendbeen. 
 
The highway will be closed from Stockinbingal to the Burley Griffin Way and Olympic Highway 
intersection at Wallendbeen between 7am and 6pm on Tuesday 1 August to allow work to be 
carried out.  
 
All traffic will be detoured via the Olympic Highway through Cootamundra during the closure 
period. 
 
Transport for NSW will make every effort to minimise impacts on the community and will re-
open the highway as quickly as possible after work is complete. 
 
Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions and follow the directions of signs and traffic 
control. Please allow up to 15 minutes extra travel time while work is under way. 
 
Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience during this time. 
 
For the latest traffic updates download the Live Traffic NSW App, visit livetraffic.com or call 132 
701. 

http://www.livetraffic.com/

